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We should have in-person voting. There are too many dishonest people coaching 

elders or ability to vote for them,  

I never heard from them when I signed up to help with the voting polls. My friend 

applied as a Democratic; she was called in to work. I believe it's because I am a 

registered Repllubcian.  

All voting presses should be fair an consistent  


